
Town of Chesterfield 
Economic Development Committee  

 
MINUTES 

October 15, 2015 
 
Attendees  
Bob Brockmann chair, Jon Starbuck, Mike Reed, Don Brehm.  Jon McKeon Selectmen’s Rep arrived at 
6:50. 
 
Also in attendance: Town Administrator Rick Carrier 
 
Absent: Judy Hueber  
 
Bob called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm.   
 
The minutes of September 10th were approved as written. 
 
Bob discussed the EDC business forum held at People’s Bank last month.  Bob felt it was successful.  Bob 
noted the that very little alcohol was consumed, that most attendees drank water.  The pizza and Thai food 
was well received.  There were 18 business people, plus the presenters, plus member of the EDC. 
 
The committee will be looking for speakers for the next forum.  As for location, Peoples Bank noted they 
would be happy to host it again.  Other possible venues might be the Chesterfield Inn or Riverside Hotel. 
 
The committee discussed the business page on the town’s website and how to include business 
information. Jon S & Don will work to categorize the businesses on the list and will bring that information 
back for the next EDC meeting. 
 
Rick handed out flyers for the Right to Know workshop sponsored by the town. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for November 12th at 6:30 pm 
 
With no other business, the meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm 
 
Submitted by: 
Rick Carrier 
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